
FICCI comments on the E-Visa announcement by the government
“The rolling out of the E-Visa facility would give a tremendous boost to the tourism industry”,

saysDr. Jyotsna Suri 

New Delhi, 28 November 2014: Commenting on the E-Visa facility announced for 43 countries
earlier today by the Government, Dr. Jyotsna Suri, President – elect, FICCI and Chairperson &
Managing Director of The Lalit Suri Hospitality Group said, “This is an extremely positive
measure and FICCI welcomes this initiative of the government. The rolling out of the E-Visa
facility would give a tremendous boost to the tourism industry as it would make it convenient
for visitors to travel to our country”.

“The increase of tourism will benefit the entire travel, hospitality & related sectors, generate
more jobs and contribute to the country’s economy. However, we need to pursue measures to
improve the infrastructure facilities in and around our key tourist destinations so that visitors
leave with a memorable and pleasant experience” , Dr. Suri added.
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